
The Members of Club Liverpool are most welcome to use the Club Car Park
whilst they are using the Club Facilities.

The following outlines the Car Park Policy and Club Rules in relation to the Club
Carpark:

Due to a minimal number of car spaces available, Members are NOT
permitted to use the Club Car Park unless they are using the Club Facilities

The Club Car Park is NOT to be used for any Private purpose

The Club Car Park is NOT to be used whilst you are out shopping, working in
the area, attending university or attending to a personal matter outside of
the Club premises

Please ensure your Car is kept locked and secured at all times whilst being
parked in the Club Car Park

Children are NOT to be left unaccompanied.
Under the Liquor Act it is an offence to leave a Child unaccompanied on
Club Premises
Under the Children and Young Persons (Care and Protection) Act, it is
also prohibited to leave a child unattended in the Car Park or in the near
vicinity of the Club Premises

Any Member in Breach of this Policy or any of the Club Rules or who is found to
be abusing their privilege, will result in:

Suspension from the Club
                and/or 

Forfeit of Club Membership
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